
NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Muriel Brower, President
Members of the School Board

THROUGH:  Pauline Harvey, Superintendent
FROM: Chelsie Overby, Board Secretary
DATE: July 28, 2020
SUBJECT:  AAA Financial and Business Consulting Services Memo No: SB21-010

(Action Item)

2015-20 STRATEGIC PLAN SUMMARY

4.1 FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP/MANAGEMENT:  Ensure financial management based on 
what is best for our students.
Issue Summary:
On July 8, 2020, the Board of Education approved the two-year contract for AAA Financial 
and Business Consulting Services in the amount of $252,000 per year.
A motion consistent with the recommendation in the July 28, 2020 letter from the North 
Slope Borough Mayor, Harry K. Brower, would be:
Proposed Motion: 
 “I move that the NSBSD Board of Education terminate the contract with AAA Financial 
and Business Consulting Services and provide notice of termination of the contract to AAA 
Financial and Business Consulting Services.” 

Moved by Seconded by 
Vote 


